
 

 

 

 

December 6, 2023 
Addendum No. 02 

File Reference Number:  RFP 2023 049 

Title: Purchase of One (1) New Intercity Highway Coach and Two (2) New 
Accessible Intercity Highway Coaches 

Re: Clarifications/Questions 

Please refer to the following information/clarifications: 
 
Item 1:  Would ONTC reconsider the request to provide an extension to the submission 
deadline for RFP 2023 049? Our request would be that ONTC consider a submission 
date of January 30, 2024. 
 
Answer: ONTC will not agree to extend the submission deadline to January 30, 2024; 
however, ONTC has reconsidered our position to provide a three (3) week extension to 
the closing date for this RFP. As a result of multiple extension requests now having 
been received, ONTC will agree to extend the closing date of the RFP by three (3) 
weeks only.  Due to delivery timelines ONTC will not agree to any further extensions. 
The new submission deadline will be Friday, January 5, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. local time 
(North Bay, ON). 
 

Regards, 

 
Ashley Commanda 
Manager, Public Procurement 
Ashley.Commanda@ontarionorthland.ca 


